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15 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to share an update to Public Health guidance relating to close contacts following a confirmed 
case.  
 
As parents and carers are aware, following a confirmed case of COVID-19, any close contacts are asked 
to isolate for a period of 10 days.  Public Health guidance has recently been updated and asks all close 
contacts to book a PCR test whilst isolating, with the aim of identifying any further cases and reducing 
the potential spread of the more transmissible variants.  Please note that this is an additional, 
precautionary measure and the guidance states that close contacts must continue to isolate for the full 
isolation period, even if the PCR test is negative.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 


